ot
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

01a5§§c(8) UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3
11th October, 1954,
Dear Sir,

Motorship "SERIGI"

The remarks contained in your letter of tHe
23rd September are noted, but as the Special Survey
became due last July, 1t will be necessary to
report the case to the Committee at the end of
thls month, unless some satisfactory arrangements
have been made in the meantime.

It will therefore be appreciated if Mr. Levi
will do his best to obtaln some information from
the Owners as to thelr intentions, and it may
assist him in pressing them for a decision to
state that the case must come up for review as
indicated.

Yours f ai thfully,

Deputy Clerk to
the Classification Committeec.

M. Caldwell, Esq.,
RIO DE JANEIRO.
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